
I would like to note my support for HB 3063. Vaccines are safe and effective but can't work 
without full participation by everyone physically able to participate. I do not believe that we can 
have a functioning public health system if people are allowed to opt out based on personal 
beliefs. This is where government needs to step in and do its job of protecting the collective 
and not caving in to a small but loud minority. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Azar 
615 SE 46th Ave 
Portland, OR 97215 
 


